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May 26th, 2019 
SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

Acts 15.1-2, 22-29 
Psalms 67.1-2, 4-5, 6-7 
Revelation 21.10-14, 22-23 
John 14.23-29 

We hope that you felt blessed today  

,by the fellowship you received  

and that you experienced the love of God  

.and the warmth of His saving grace  

We extend the hand of friendship  

,so that we can connect with you  

for you are so valuable to the Lord  

.and very precious in His sight  



RCIACORNER 
Holy Sites 

 

How far do you think you need to travel to find a Holy Site?  We hear 
often of those that travel to Italy and visit the Vatican. Or even of 
trips to Fatima in Portugal or Medjugorje in Bosnia.  But have you 

ever considered the site in our own Archdiocese? 
 

This week we toured our own Holy Rosary Cathedral on 13th Avenue 
and heard about various pilgrimage sites in our Archdiocese.   

 

We also made a virtual trip to Medjugorje when Sister Theresa Frey 
and Jim Frey gave us a talk on their recent trip.  

QuesƟons?  Contact:  rcia.resurrecƟon@gmail.com or Danica Love @ (306)789‐7628 

Mass times & 
information  
 

SAT 5:00 pm 
SUN 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

MON No Mass 
  

TUE 7:00 pm    kRuby Burlock  
                           by Jeff & Anne Booker family  
 

WED 9:30 am   Int. Sr. Rosalia Kane 
                      by Karen & Drake Eisler  
              

THU 8:15 am  kDoug Elliott  
           by Penny & Allan Hoffman  
           

FRI 8:15 am   kElizabeth Almasi 
           by Karen Almasi  
 

OFFICE HOURS 
SAT & SUN  Closed 
MON - THU  9:00am - 4:00pm 
FRI        9:00am - 1:00pm 
 

BAPTISMS 
Baptisms are celebrated four times a year. Registration is 
required prior to the preparation class and you must be a 
registered member of Resurrection Parish. The baptism 
package can be picked up at the welcome desk.  
 

RECONCILIATION 
Offered prior to all Mass times or by appointment by    
calling the Priest  
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK /  
MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or home
-bound. We can visit upon request 
 

MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 

SACRAMENTS 
Confirmation/First Eucharist is available to children in 
grade 2 or older and  offered during winter. First              
Reconciliation is available to children in grade 4 or older 
and offered during fall. Any questions contact the         
sacrament coordinator at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
If you would like to arrange for Mass Intentions, contact our 
office during office hours or our  Welcome Desk on the 
weekend.  
 

FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have   contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other    
arrangements  
 

PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 

HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS  
chaplains visit patients and their families to address    
spiritual needs, to pray, to talk about fears and concerns 
and to bring Communion. If you have a family member in 
the    hospital and want a visit from the    hospital chaplain 
please contact the following numbers and ask for pastoral 
care. And also please call the parish to let us know by 
calling our office at 306-352-0800. 
 

Pasqua Hospital: 306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehab Centre: 306-530-6511 
General Hospital: 306-519-1405   

Upcoming Youth Events  
Inviting anyone wanting to help 
make props and set pieces for 
Vacation Bible School. Every 
Monday night in June 6:30-
9:00pm. Snacks and Drinks   
provided during the night. 
 

SOURCE (Final Night of the 
School Year) Grade 8’s are      
invited to check this out, while 
open to High School and Young 
Adults. June 9th, 6-9pm  
Resurrection Parish and Hall 
Starting the night in the Hall with 
Supper. Talk, Confession, and 
Adoration in the Sanctuary 
 

Final Youth Night at LASER 
QUEST (Grade 6 and up) TBA. 
Will discuss during one of the 
VBS Build Nights. 
 

Regular Youth Events will       
Resume in the new school year! 

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of  
Regina will gather in joy and  

thanksgiving for the Ordination of 
 

DEACON PARKER LOVE 

DEACON ANTHONY TRAN PHUNG 

DEACON VAN CHINH VU  

To the Sacred Order of the Priesthood  
7:00 p.m. 

Friday, June 14, 2019 
Holy Rosary Cathedral 

 

A reception will follow 

Please be aware 
that some emails 
and text messages 
are being sent 
from scammers 

claiming to be some of our priests and 
office staff. Names are being pulled 
from parish and diocesan websites to 
create fake email (often Gmail)       
accounts. 
You will notice the email address may 
have some correct info, though in an 
unfamiliar form with additional       
characters, numbers or periods. Most 
will ask you to contact them or send 
information. 
Please do not reply to any suspicious 
emails. If you are in doubt, contact the 
person the email is claiming to be from 
using an alternate contact method (do 
not reply to the suspicious email). 
Also note: At no time will our priests, 
deacons, religious or diocesan staff 
contact you seeking Google Play cards, 
iTunes cards or any other form of    
personal financial assistance 



PRAYTOGETHER 

May 26, 2019 Reflection  -  6th Sunday of Easter  
 

Acts 15:1-2, 22-29 • Revelation 21:10-14, 22-23 • John 14:23-29  
 

“Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you. Not as the world gives do I give it to you.  
Do not let your hearts be troubled or afraid.” —John 14:27  

 
What does the world say will bring us peace? Being popular at school? Winning at video games? Making a 

sports team? Being the star in a play? For parents, it might be a promotion at work, an exotic vacation, having 
plenty of money to invest so it will make even more money for us, or perhaps good health. All these things 

can give us peace, but only for a while.  There will always be something new that we need or desire. Even our 
health will only last for a limited time, since we will all eventually die. Jesus offers us a different kind of peace; 

one that will never end. It is the peace of heaven, where we will be surrounded by unconditional love and 
there will be no more tears or suffering. Dear Lord, we so desire the lasting peace you promise.  Please help 

us to set our sights on heaven instead of on the provisions of this world. Help us obey you in all things.  
When have we felt the peace Jesus promises? 

If you get the weekly bulletin delivered online via Flocknote, it’s 
in color every week, and right on your mobile  device or  

computer. Help us help the environment 

Pentecost 
All those from a culture with special ethnic/
traditional clothing, are invited to wear it for our 
Pentecost masses the weekend of June 8th and 9th. 
Everyone else is invited to wear red or orange as we 
celebrate the fire of the Holy Spirit and the birth of 
the Church! 
 

For those who speak a language other than English, 
we would love to have you participate in the       
Pentecost liturgy by speaking an intercession in that         
language.  If you are interested, please sign up at 
the Welcome Desk or call the office for more       
information.    

A p pr e c ia t io n  N i gh t  
F r i da y ,  M a y  3 1 s t  
7 : 0 0  p m  -  9 : 0 0  p m  

From Mass Coordinators and Committee 
Chairpersons, to Alter Servers and kitchen 
helpers; we at Resurrection Parish want to 
sincerely thank all our Parish volunteers for 
all that you do to help keep our Parish   
running smoothly. To show our             
appreciation; we’d like to invite you all to 
come and join us on May 31st from 7:00 
pm to 9:00 pm for some free food and   
refreshments. 

There will be wine and cheese for the 
adults, as well as popcorn, mini do-nuts 
etc. for the younger folks (okay, the older 
folks can have some of that too). 

And please be sure to sign the huge      
volunteer appreciation banner that we’ll 
have at the event. We’ll be displaying it in 
the Gathering Space at a later date to help 
show everyone just how many people it 
actually takes to keep things running so 
smoothly at Resurrection Parish. 

Thanks again and we hope  
to see you on May 31st.  

AƩenƟon: Mended Rosaries 

If you brought a rosary in to be mended, please call Sr. Theresa Frey at 306‐522‐0664 to 
arrange a pick‐up Ɵme. Thank you & God bless you 

 

Daily Prayers  
We invite you to spend a few minutes each  day this week praying for these intentions.  

 

 We pray for all children facing surgery and medical challenges; may the 
prayers and love of those in their faith community comfort them and give 
them strength  

 We pray for the faith community of Christ the King Roman  
      Catholic Church 
 

              If you are in need of the power of prayer, please let us pray for you.   



Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 



The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina
will gather in joy and thanksgiving for the 

Ordination of

DEACON PARKER LOVE
DEACON ANTHONY TRAN PHUNG

DEACON VAN CHINH VU 
To the Sacred
Order of the
Priesthood 

7:00 p.m.
Friday, June 14, 2019

Holy Rosary Cathedral
A reception will follow

      A r c h d i o c e s a n Weekly May 26, 2019
Sixth Sunday 

of Easter
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TF140: Relics Of Padre Pio In Regina
More wonderful and inspiring relic weirdness is coming to 
our fair city with the visit of FIVE relics of Pio of Pietrelcina – 
better known as Padre Pio. With two stops; Holy Rosary 
Cathedral on Saturday, June 1 and Miller Catholic 
Highschool on Sunday, June 2, there’ll be no reason to miss 
this one in a lifetime event!  Director of Pastoral Services Lisa 
Polk and Deacon Eric Gurash talk about the wonderful 
weirdness that are Catholic relics, trade some cool stories 
about St. Pio and discuss how you and those you love can 
share the graces of this amazing saint this week on Thinking 
Faith!
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf140-relics-of-padre-pio-
in-regina

There are 4 requests for the Saint Pio relic tour:
1. Pray for the relic tour and the local events; 2. Plan to 
attend one of the local events where the relics will be 
present, and invite and encourage others to attend; 3. 
Volunteer to help, or to provide food for the volunteers, at the 
local events; and 4. Provide financial support for the local 
events. 
For more information about how to 
engage further on any of these four areas, please contact 
communications@archregina.sk.ca. You can share the event 
on social media from our Facebook and Instagram pages.

Join the Catholic Teachers’ Guild of Regina and Dr. Brett 
Salkeld for their lecture series on Catholic Education at 
St. Martin de Porres Parish (4720 Castle Road) on Tuesday, 
June 4, 2019.  Evening begins with prayer and fellowship at 
7.  Talk set to begin at 7:30.  Or to join us live online, sign up 
for the free webinar at http://thinkcatholic.thinkific.com/
courses/free-webinar-series-a-catholic-way-of-knowing. 

Our next topic is: Permeating Math and Science
While every Catholic high school student should know names 
like Gregor Mendel (the monk who discovered genetics) or 
Georges LeMaitre (the priest who first hypothesized the Big 
Bang), the bigger questions here are about the relationship 
between God, humanity and a remarkably ordered universe.  
“What does it say about the universe that we can create a 
language to describe it with the precision of mathematics?” 
“What kind of thing is humanity, that it would create such a 
language?”  “Why are math and science both predictable and 
full of surprises?”  “What kind of Creator makes a reality like 
this?”  Come out and think about how even math and science 
are full of opportunities for bringing a Catholic worldview into 
our classrooms.

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program
Go Make Disciples!
“There is always hope. This community provides strength and 
a place to share and express where you are at and how you 
are feeling. There is a range of ages and people involved. I am 
a young mom among grandparents and although there is this 
dynamic difference among us, there is compassion and
understanding.” - Farrah Semegen, Holy Child Parish, Regina.

One weekend a month from October until June Catholics just 
like you are encountering Jesus Christ and his plan of sheer 
goodness while deepening their relationship with his Church. Are 
you ready to answer Christ’s call to know, love and serve him 
more deeply? We are currently accepting applications for the 
Fall intake of this three-year program. For more information or to 
register, please contact our Program Coordinator, Eric Gurash at 
306.352.1651 ext 211 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“…do not let your hearts be troubled or afraid.” (John 14:27)

Our limited human understanding cannot begin to understand the 
immense power of God. Instead of trusting in God, we think we can 
control every outcome. Do you want to make God laugh? Tell Him 
your plans. The next time worry, anxiety or fear creeps in, thank God 
for all He has given you and trust that He has a better plan for you.

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf140-relics-of-padre-pio-in-regina 
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf140-relics-of-padre-pio-in-regina 
http://thinkcatholic.thinkific.com/courses/free-webinar-series-a-catholic-way-of-knowing
http://thinkcatholic.thinkific.com/courses/free-webinar-series-a-catholic-way-of-knowing
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BULLETIN BOARD
Summer Masses at Sacred Heart of Mary, Marieval
Sacred Heart of Mary Parish in Marieval will again have Sunday Mass 
this summer at 11:00 a.m. at the old church hall on Cowessess First 
Nation.  Please check with our website thechurchinthevalley.ca

ICON PAINTING WORKSHOP 
JULY 14-19 at St. Mary’s Anglican Church, Regina. Iconographer 
Symeon van  Donkelaar, founder of The ConestogaIconographic 
Studio (www.conestoga.com) will teach 12 participants over a week to 
make an Orthodox icon using traditional methods and materials. No 
experience is required. Cost: $350.00
 includes all materials. For brochure and registration, please contact  
stmarysanglican@sasktel.net or call 306-522-6052

St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage  August 11-14 
From Yorkton to the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes, Rama, Sk. Come 
on a walking pilgrimage to have time to pray and spend time with 
God.  Looking for peace or healing?  This may be a good time to do 
it.Register at www.stphilomenawalkingpilgrimage.org Registration 
deadline, August 4, 2019.  For more information, contact Deacon Dave 
and Bev Hudy at davehudy@hotmail.com 306-728-5525

St. Martin Craft Sale 
St. Martin Church Hall, 4720 Castle Road, May 31 - 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 
p.m.and June 1 - 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Santa Maria Volunteers Annual General Meeting 
Monday, May 27 2:00PM, 4215 Regina Ave. Reports & Elections. We 
welcome your interest. Contact person is Margaret Sills 306-586-8611

Little Flower C.W.L. BBQ & Garage Sale 
Saturday, June 1, 2019 - Little Flower Parish, 420 College Avenue. 
10 a.m. – 4 p.m.. Tables ($35 each) may be booked by calling Tracy 
at 306-209-1566 or email: tracydes2012@gmail.com.  Items can be 
donated for the CWL tables.

Memorial Gold Tournament - Holy Cross Parish
Holy Cross is holding its 20th annual Cal Murphy Memorial Golf 
Tournament at Deer Valley Golf Club on Sunday, June 9.  Golf, cart 
and banquet $150, banquet only $35. Bring a team or come solo and 
we’ll fit you in.  Entry forms available at www.holycrossregina.ca, or 
call Joyce at 306-789-1983, or email byapple@sasktel.net.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
To view current employment opportunities, please visit our website at: 
https://archregina.sk.ca/employment

In Christ, there is both East and West - Covenant 
Vespers - May 26 at 3pm
Come! Join in the celebration as we mark an important 
stage on the way towards a renewed Covenant. Building 
upon the 2011 Covenant between Anglicans and Roman 
Catholics in southern Saskatchewan, we are working 
towards an expanded covenant with Lutherans (ELCIC) and 
Ukrainian Catholics in 2020. This year, on May 26, come 
and celebrate the work of the original Covenant partners 
over the past 8 years and pray for a renewed life together 
in Christ. Learn about the practical commitments our four 
churches are making towards living together as the church 
of Christ. The annual Covenant prayer service will be an 
Eastern Catholic Vespers, celebrated on Sunday, May 26th 
at 3pm at St. Athanasius Ukrainian Catholic Parish (55 
McMurchy Ave., Regina). There will be a time of fellowship 
after the service.
The new LAURC Covenant can be found at https://bit.
ly/2V5vQQy.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
June 9th at 1:00 PM, Development and Peace – Caritas Canada is 
inviting us to Share the Journey
Every minute, 31 people are forced to flee their homes because they 
fear for their lives and safety. 
In solidarity with forced migrants, Development and Peace – Caritas 
Canada is asking Canadians to walk 40,075 km, the equivalent of the 
circumference of the Earth. By participating in these solidarity walks 
can help them reach that goal, raise funds, and promote awareness 
about the plight of all forced migrants who are our brothers and sisters 
in Christ. 
A walk is being organized on June 9th to walk in solidarity with refugees 
and forced migrants. Please note: The location has been changed to 
Rick Hanson Park(off McCarthy Blvd just north of Dewdney Ave.) 
We will gather at 12:30 and begin the walk around 1:00 PM. Donations 
to support development work with forced migrants will be accepted at 
the site.  
For more information, please contact Cody Redekop at credekop@
devp.org or 306-205-2334 ext. 210. 
See you on June 9 at Rick Hanson Park!

100th Anniversary of the Ursulines of Prelate
Everyone is invited to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the Ursulines of 
Prelate on Saturday, June 1st at the Cathedral of the Holy Family, 123 
Nelson Road in Saskatoon, beginning with Mass at 1:00 p.m. 
(Bishop Mark Hagemoen as presiding celebrant), followed by reception and 
program. In Regina the Ursuline Sisters (Prelate) taught in Campion, Miller 
and O’Neill High Schools; served as Directors of the Archdiocesan Office 
of Liturgy, Vocation Awareness, Archdiocesan Pastoral Services; did pas-
toral ministry at St. Anne’s, St. Joseph the Worker and S. Cecilia’s Churches; 
and did chaplaincy at the General Hospital.  In addition they taught in Quin-
ton, Lemberg, Swift Current, Shaunavon, Yorkton, Moose Jaw, Melville; 
did pastoral ministry in Swift Current, Shaunavon, Moose Jaw, Estevan, 
Gull Lake, Tompkins, Ituna, Kelliher, Kenaston, and Wynyard. (Singers are 
welcome to join the Diocesan Choir; rehearsal at 11:30 a.m. on June 1st).  
Everybody welcome!  Rejoice!  One hundred years of blessings!

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad St. North

Regina, SK   S4R 2X8
306-352-1651

www.archregina.sk.ca 
Bulletin announcements can be sent to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

https://archregina.sk.ca/employment 
https://bit.ly/2V5vQQy
https://bit.ly/2V5vQQy



